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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Keegan Bursaw <bursaw@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 1:55 PM
To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: 1803 Rhode Island Ave (BZA #20014) - Support Letter

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for 
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC). 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
My family lives a couple of blocks from this proposed redevelopment and live within bounds of the 
ANC. We 100% support this design, chance to redevelop the land, and are excited to see it move 
forward! From what's been presented at the ANC meeting and from what we've seen, it's an excellent 
use of the land and is a big improvement over the current fast food restaurant. 
 
We hope to see everything approved. 
 
Kind regards from the neighbors, 
Keegan Bursaw 
3121 18th St NE, Washington, DC 20018 
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